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Your Ref:         My Ref: FUL/2024/0013 
Date: 11 March 2024 Tel No.: 01603 223318 
 Email:MaWP@norfolk.gov.uk 
 

Dear Mrs Lorimer 
 

Kirby Cane:   Kirby Cane Quarry, Yarmouth Road, Kirby Cane, Bungay, NR35 2HJ:   
Non-compliance with condition 1 of permission reference C/7/2015/7019 to allow for 
the remaining workable mineral reserve within the site to be extracted and the site 
restored by 31 December 2035:   The Lyndon Pallett Group Limited 
  
 

You will find full submission documentation of the above planning application on our web 
page: http://eplanning.norfolk.gov.uk/Planning/Display/FUL/2024/0013 
 
I shall be obliged if you will kindly arrange for the necessary entry to be made in the 
Statutory Register of planning applications as required by Article 40 of the Town and 
Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015, as 
amended. 
 

I will carry out any statutory consultations, publicity or advertising which may be 
necessary, as well as notifying the Parish Council and neighbours where appropriate. 
 

I shall be glad if you will let me have your Council’s comments on the proposal within 21 
days of the date of this letter excluding public holidays, together with copies of any 
representations you may receive.  You can do this by emailing MaWP@norfolk.gov.uk or 
by writing to me at the above address. 
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Should additional time be required a request for an extension to the period should be 
made within 14 days, giving reasons for the request, and specifying the date by which your 
comments will be submitted. 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the case officer, Ralph Cox, on 
01603 223318. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Nick Johnson 
Head of Planning 
 


